 
To: Larry Krissek, Chair ASC Committee on Curriculum and Instruction

From: Jim Fredal, CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee

Re: Sociology Minor Semester Proposal

Date: Feb 7, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee of the CCI considered and voted unanimously to approve the semester conversion proposal for the Sociology minor.  The minors were revised in 2007 and received final approval in 2008, so the semester conversion involved no significant changes. 

One minor error was noted.  In the Associate Dean’s letter, the last paragraph reads: “The first three were revised in 2009 and the fourth was proposed as a new major and approved at the same time.” This should read “proposed as a new minor…”   

This minor mistake shouldn’t prevent the proposal from being approved by the full CCI, so I forward it to you with that recommendation.

 
Jim Fredal
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